
From obs 4/30/23: "While touring into the Dry Boulder Creek drainage, we noticed remnants of many recent wet
loose slides, and one significant wet slab avalanche. The wet loose slides had occurred on all aspects, including
low-elevation north facing slopes. I estimate that most of the wet loose slides we observed were no larger than
R2 for their respective paths, and most were D2, with some large, high elevation slides, reaching a possible D3."
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